
 

MESSAGE FROM THE PRINCIPAL 

Dear Parents and Carers 

What an incredible week it has been here at Welland Park Academy! From academic excellence to creative charity events, 
our students have truly shone in so many ways. 

This week marked the beginning of Year 11 mock exams, and we couldn’t be prouder of our students. Their hard work, 
determination, and excellent work ethic have been outstanding, and they are setting themselves up for success. Well done 
to all Year 11s – keep it up! 

Tuesday was Odd Socks Day, and the school was full of bright and mismatched socks as we celebrated individuality and 
anti-bullying awareness. It was fantastic to see so many students embracing this fun event and spreading positivity 
throughout the school. 

Today, we came together to support Children in Need, and what a day it has been! The atmosphere was buzzing with 
activities, including Splat the Teacher, a penalty shootout on the astro, and, of course, contributions from our non-uniform 
day. Thanks to your generosity and the enthusiasm of our students, we raised an amazing £1004.05 for this fantastic 
cause. A huge thank you to everyone who got involved and donated! 

On Tuesday, we also hosted some very excited Year 5 mathematicians from our feeder primary schools for a Junior Maths 
Challenge training day. Led by the brilliant Mrs. Aslett, these young geniuses came together to prepare for the upcoming 
competition. It was inspiring to see their enthusiasm and teamwork as they tackled challenging problems and honed their 
skills. 

I had the pleasure of joining the KS3 Biology Club at lunchtime on Thursday, and it was a fascinating experience! Under the 
expert guidance of Mrs. O’Connell, the students conducted a rat dissection, learning about organ function and anatomy in 
an engaging and educational session. Their curiosity and scientific understanding were impressive – a credit to the club’s 
ongoing commitment to biodiversity and biology exploration. 

Finally, a quick reminder that next Friday, 22nd November 2024, is a teacher training INSET day, and the school will be 
closed to all students. 

As we wrap up another wonderful week, I want to thank you for your 
continued support in everything we do here at Welland Park Academy. 
Wishing you all a relaxing and enjoyable weekend! 

Warm regards, 

  

Pete Leatherland—Principal 
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CHRISTMAS LUNCH 

Our fantastic catering staff will be 

cooking up a Christmas Lunch for 

the students. 

This is normally very popular so 

do please get your order in. 

Payments via Parentpay please. 
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ONLY 6 SEATS LEFT………………………... 

Our Christmas Market trip this year is to Winchester! 

Winchester Cathedral Christmas Market is recognised as one of the best in Europe.  It is renowned for its bustling atmosphere, 

stunning location and handpicked high quality exhibitors, which attracts visitors from around the world each year who come to shop at 

the pretty wooden chalets, situated within the historic grounds. 

Admission to the Christmas Market is free. 

There is plenty of choice when it comes to food and drink at the Christmas Market.  Traditional mulled wine, bratwurst, mince pies and 

stollen mix with mac and cheese, Yorkshire pudding wraps and much more. 

There is a British Craft Village showcasing jewellers, painters, glass makers and textile artists selling unique gifts and decorations. 

If you fancy a spin there is also Winchester Cathedral ice rink. 

If you want to nip into Winchester itself you will find Winchester Castle where you can visit the Great Hall which houses the Round 

Table of Arthurian legend.  

The Winchester College Treasury house’s a huge collection of art 

and archaeology including artefacts from Egypt, Greece and Rome 

as well as casts of the Parthenon Frieze and Chinese ceramics 

from the Tang to Qing dynasties. 

Winchester centre has a fantastic array of shops from individual 

boutiques to national chains.  There is also an abundance of 

restaurants and cafes. 

The trip will take place on Sunday 8th December 2024 and the cost 
is £28 per person.  This is a PTA organised trip so please feel free 
to invite family and friends.  For further details please email Mrs 
Burgess  burgessn@wellandparkacademy.com 
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